Parks Facilities Committee (PFC)
Meeting Minutes — March 1, 2012

PFC Attendees: Patrick Crowley, Patrick Inderwish, James O’Day, John Owanisian, Christopher

Rucho

PFC chair Mr. Inderwish called the meeting to order at 7:08PM.

A motion to approve the PFC minutes of January 26, 2012 was approved.
(approved minutes were filed with town clerk after meeting)

A draft 2011 PFC Annual Report was reviewed.

- Mr. Crowley recommended replacing the word significant with substantial and it
was suggested the full first name of committee members should be included in
report

- Mr. Owanisian incorporated recommended changes and forwarded updated
annual report to Town Administrator’s office

Mr. Crowley indicated the West Boylston Capital Investment Board (CIB) is in the process
of polling various town departments concerning anticipated upcoming capital
expenditures.

The balance of the meeting focused on a discussion of potential parks/facilities projects —

list below with rough cut estimates was developed and formed the basis for input to the
CIB:

1. Preservation of running track and multi-purpose field at Goodale Park
- One year to complete feasibility study and obtain architectural
plans at estimated cost of $25k-$40K, approx. two years for
project completion at estimated total cost of $1.5M-$1.8M.

2. Replace current town pool with new pool and/or water park
- Three to four year timeframe with estimated cost of $1.5M

3 Installation of baseball/multi-purpose field at pine grove.

- Approx. five year timeframe at estimated cost of $400K

Mr. Crowley mentioned the Community Club may have funding that could potentially be
used for future parks/facilities projects — Mr. Crowley was to follow-up with Community
Club.

Mr. Inderwish indicated he would contact architect David Warner to obtain ideas
concerning the potential project listed under item 1 above.

There being no further business to discuss, meeting was adjourned at 8:58PM.

Next Parks Facilities Meeting: Monday, April 9 @7PM




